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Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 12:25:29 PM 
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Subject: [EXTERNAL] TREES ARE COMMUNITY MEMBERS TOO=_ 
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___________________________________ 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Hello council member friends, the trees along 5th NE from 175th north need to be saved. Saved for themselves and 

saved alike all our community members. 

Do the right thing for the community. PLEASE    

 

Thank you!   

 

Scott Christianson 

16045 32 Avenue NE 

Lake Forest Park 
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